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Kellie Burston

From: Kellie Burston

Sent: 09 July 2021 13:17

To: Dunmore, Katie

Cc: James Cook

Subject: FCC Recycling Limited not duly made request. EPR/NP3538MF/V009

Attachments: 3982-CAU-XX-XX-RP-V-0306-A0.C3  BAT (Final).pdf

Good afternoon Katie, 

 

From our phone call conversation on Wednesday 7th July, please see attached the revised ‘Treatment Process 

Description & Indicative BAT Review: Establishing BAT Conclusions for Waste Treatment’, document ref. 3982-CAU-

XX-XX-RP-V-0306.A0.C3. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call me should you need to discuss further. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Kellie  

 

       

 Kellie Burston    Caulmert Limited   

Senior Environmental Consultant 

KellieBurston@Caulmert.com 

www.caulmert.com 

  

Mobile: 07494 170 309 

Direct: 01773 305 048 

Phone: 01773 749132 

Extension: 4011 

Nottingham Office • 14 Farrington Way, Eastwood Link Business Park • Eastwood, Nottinghamshire • NG16 3BF • United 

Kingdom 

 Disclaimer: The information contained in this message is for the intended addressee only and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 

If you are not the intended addressee, please delete this message and notify the sender; do not copy or distribute this message or disclose its contents 

to anyone. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Caulmert Limited or of 

any of its associated companies. Caulmert Limited cannot guarantee this email or attachments to be free from computer viruses and cannot be held 

liable for any damage caused by them. 

  

Caulmert Limited Registered as a company in Wales and England. Number 06716319. Registered Office:  Intec, Parc Menai, Bangor, Gwynedd, North 

Wales, LL57 4FG 

**Please Note; due to Covid-19 latest government guidance, staff are all working remotely. Please rest assured that it is very much business as usual 

at Caulmert. Our usual contact numbers (including direct dials) are still in use, however, if we do not pick up then it may be due to the fact that we are 

otherwise engaged on another call. Please send an email or leave a message in this circumstance. We constantly strive to provide a high level of 

support to our valued clients and seek to maintain business continuity and solidarity at all times.  

         


